
[C-23-11] Korea’s Progress Report on VMS  

 

In accordance with paragraph 7 of Resolution C-23-11, the Republic of Korea hereby submits 
to the Director a progress report on its VMS.  

 

In 2024, 70 Korean longline vessels fished in the Eastern Pacific Ocean. All of them were 
equipped with a satellite-based vessel monitoring system and transmitted VMS data to the 
Korean FMC every one hour. The list of the 70 vessels is attached to this report.  

 

There were two incidents where two longline vessels had some technical issues with the 
automatic VMS data transmission. The issues lasted for no longer than 12 hours and the 
vessels concerned provided manual reports to the Korean FMC by email at 1-hour intervals.   

 

There were no possible infringements by Korean longline vessels in 2024, in relation to this 
Resolution.  


